
Support HB247: Election Law - Accommodations for Voters in Need of Assistance 

March 25, 2021 

Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs 

Chair Pinsky and Members of the Committee: 

Centers for Independent Living have been at the forefront of ensuring the rights of people with 
disabilities. Voting is a cornerstone of our democracy and for too long people with disabilities have 
struggled to exercise their right to vote. The legislation will forever change the way in which people with 
disabilities are accommodated in the polling place and ensure that people with disabilities can equitably 
engage in the voting process.  

The undersigned Centers for Independent Living strongly urge a unfavorable report on this bill. 

Katie Collins-Ihrke, Executive Director 
Accessible Resources for Independence 
1406B Crain Hwy South, Suite 206 
Glen Burnie, MD 21061 
 
Sarah Sorensen, Executive Director 
Independence Now  
12301 Old Columbia Pike, Suite 101  
Silver Spring, MD 20904  
 
Michael Bullis, Executive Director  
IMAGE Center  
Hampton Plaza, 300 E. Joppa Road, Suite 312  
Towson, MD 21286  
 
Dave Drezner  
The Freedom Center  
550 Highland Street, Suite 510  
Frederick, MD 21701 
 


